Park and Recreation

2/5/2018

Minutes

Received by Uxbridge Town Clerk

Meeting Date:

2/5/2018

Location:

Lower Town Hall

Time:

8:00

Attendees:

Mark Kaferlein, Tim Devlin (by phone), Don Spencer, Chris Shaw

- The minutes from the December meeting were approved. Mark motioned, Chris 2nd, unanimous
- The following field requests were unanimously approved:
 - o UBA
 - o USA
 - CMASS 35+ Soccer
 - o Church Softball
 - o Field Hockey
- Mark mentioned the need for 1 handicap portable bathroom at each field which will cost us around \$200 in added expense this year
- Former URC Chair Paul Paulino attended along with BOS candidate Brian Plasko to learn
 about the committee's function and future needs. The URC reiterated the long-standing
 needs for additional fields given the growing sports programs in town and also pointed out
 these needs could be greatly alleviated by adding lights to the high school turf field.
- Motion to adjourn at 8:30 by Don, second by Chris, passed unanimously